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EE Series Photomicrosensor Packaging Change

Effective at the end of March 2024, the listed photomicrosensors will begin to be shipped
with heat-sealed inner bags. As such, the inner packaging style and packaging
quantities for the listed sensors will change. Only the EE-SX1041 will have a reduction to
the Standard Pack and Master Pack quantities, for ordering purposes. The ordering
quantities for all other listed sensors will remain the same. (This notification only affects the
sensors that are included within the notification.) The following details will fully explain
the change and the part numbers affected. Should you have any additional questions,
please communicate with your local OMRON Sales Professional.

Effective Date:
March 2024

Changes:

Details of EE-SX1041 Quantity Changes:

Details of Models with Reduced Physical Packaging Quantities:
(Standard and Master Pack order quantities will not change)

* Sales teams should communicate this modification with their OEM’s and CEM’s. For further technical support

and any questions, please communicate with Product Marketing.
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Thank you,
OMRON Product Management Team
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